POST OFFICE BDOX 728
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

April 30, 1962.

Mr. Emery C. Arnocld, Supervisor
District No. 3

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Bwad

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Re: J. Glenn Turner - Ballard No. 11-15
Federal Lease - New Mexico 03154
Unit D' - Section 15 - 26-N - 9-W
San Juan County, New Mexico.

Pursmaant to Mr. Albert Sidney Johnson's telephone
conversations with your office, we enclose, in quadruplicate:

"Temporary'" Form C-110 with respect to marketing the
0il produced during the packer leakage tests of the captioned well.

Supplementary Form C-11C for the Basin Dakota side
of the well - %o replace the one dated January 31, 1962 which did
not designate:a transporter fof the ‘“condensate' produced along
with the Dakota gas.

If you need anything else, please let us know.

7

Very sincerely jours, /

‘ - //,7

el
- C. Beesgson Neal

Agent in Farmington
(Telephone: 325-280L)

Copy: Mr. Turner - Dallas.

Mr. .i. S. Johnson - Farmington.




